
Hello there sir/madam, 
 
You are a human sitting on a planet that we call Earth. As a human with immense 
capability, it is your duty to protect Earth and its creatures, just like it is my duty too. 
  
Unfortunately, Orangutans may become extinct within a generation due to their habitat 
being destroyed so that humans can produce palm oil. More than a thousand orangutans 
die each year because of this. Do you not agree that this is a sickening tragedy, and a 
clear example of the destructive nature of humanity?  
 
However, we can give a clear example of the compassionate and caring side of human 
nature by taking a stand and changing the fate of the orangutan population.  
The Food Standards Amendment Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil Bill 2009 will make palm 
oil's name be on food product ingredient lists. Therefore, people have the choice to 
choose whether they want products that essentially are murdering the orangutan 
species, or whether they want to choose an environmentally friendly product. 
 
Please, let us together use the kindness of our hearts and our human capabilities to 
protect, preserve and enjoy nature's innocent creatures like the orangutan.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rochelle Baz 
 


